Letter of Rationale

ATTACHMENT A

January 5, 2023

Re: 7758 wren St, mission Bc V2v3c4
PID: 006-222-871

To Whom it may concern

The subject property 7758 wren st. mission bc V2v3c4 we bought this property as it
is on April 20th 2021. In this property there is detached garage build in 2007. That
requires a variance permit. According to bylaw setback for this garage should be 1.44
meter from side line but it is 1.16 meter (build in 2007). We need variance for 28 cm
onlyWe did attached Land survey with application to explain better. We kindly request
that please provide us variance permit. If you have any question please feel free to

contact us: 1604 or email _@gmail.com

Kind Regards,

Ml

Harjeet Randhawa
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